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In the Loop 

  
 

 

 

Hazard Awareness and Mitigation Survey: 

Public Feedback Needed by Feb. 12th 

 

Completed Entries will be Eligible for a $50 Gift Card Drawing 

 

The State of Alaska, Department of Military and Veterans Affairs, Division of Homeland Security 

and Emergency Management (DHS&EM) was awarded a Pre-Disaster Mitigation Program grant 

from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) to update the 2010 hazard mitigation 

plan (HMP) for the Aleutians East Borough.  This HMP will assist the Borough and the 

communities of Akutan, Cold Bay, False Pass, King Cove, Nelson Lagoon, and Sand Point as a 

valuable resource tool in making decisions in regards to preparing for natural hazards.  The benefit 

of a State- and FEMA-approved and community-adopted HMP is that participating communities 

will be eligible to apply for Robert T. Stafford Disaster Relief and Emergency Assistance Act 

(Stafford Act) programs, i.e., Pre-Disaster Mitigation project grants, Building Resilient 

Infrastructure and Communities (BRIC) project grants, Public Assistance (Categories C-G), Fire 

Management Assistance, and Hazard Mitigation Grant Program (HMGP) grants for five years.  
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LeMay Engineering & Consulting, Inc. was contracted to assist the AEB and its participating 

communities with preparing a 2021 HMP Update.  

Your input is essential to the hazard mitigation planning process.  Please take a few moments and 

complete our survey.  Those that complete the survey and provide their names will have their 

names entered in a drawing for a $50 Amazon gift card.  Participant names will not be published 

in the 2021 HMP Update to maintain confidentiality.  Thank you in advance for your 

feedback.  Feel free to call Jennifer LeMay at (907) 350-6061 with questions. 

2021 Hazard Awareness and Mitigation Survey Questions 

 

 

 

 
If you’d like to subscribe, please email ltanis@aeboro.org . 

 

 

 

Thank you for reading In the Loop. If you would like to subscribe or 

unsubscribe, please send an email to ltanis@aeboro.org. For more 

information about our communities, our people, and our fisheries, please 

visit us at www.aleutianseast.org and www.aebfish.org. For the latest 

news, find us on Facebook:    

Link to AEB's Facebook page               

Link to King Cove's Facebook page 

Link to Cold Bay's Facebook page  

 

Link to Sand Point Department of Public Safety page 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/ukFNtqNZoWfyeDUZ9
mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
mailto:ltanis@aeboro.org
http://www.aleutianseast.org/
http://www.aebfish.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AleutiansEastBorough?ref=hl
https://www.facebook.com/kingcoveAK?ref=hl
https://www.facebook.com/groups/178257898866508/
https://www.facebook.com/Sand-Point-Department-of-Public-Safety-138535920206012/

